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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
GOVERNOR'S ENERGY COUNCIL -

P.O. BOX 8010
1625 N. FRONT STREET $,

.

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVAN!A 17105
' 'l, [' 1 .'O. OFFICE OF

"

POtlCY & PLANNING
703 0220

'

July 27, 1984 - -
.

- .;
.

Lawrence Brenner, Esq. Dr. Richard 'F. Cole~

Administrative Judge Administ'rative Judge
Atomic Safety and Licensing Atomic Safety and Licensing

Board Board
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory U. S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission Commission
Washington, DC 20555 Washington, DC 20555

Dr. Peter A. Morris
Administrative Judge
Atomic Safety and Licensing

Board
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

In the Matter of
Philadelphia Electric Company

(Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-352, 50-353 o L

Dear' Administrative Judges:

Attached for your information is a letter dated July
23, 1984 from John L. Patten, Director, Pennsylvania .

Emergency Management Agency to Dr. Roy C. Claypool,
~ District. Superintendent, Owen J. Roberts School District
responding to the latter's June 7, 1984 letter to Governor
Thornburgh regarding resources for radiological emergency
response planning. '

Very truly yours,
---

-
,.

Sw'A.7% q

/ Zori G. Ferkin
Assistant Counsel
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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA--
,

GOVERNOR'S ENERGY COUNCIL-

< :,, P.O. BOX 8010
1625 N. FRONT STREET

HARRISBURG PENNSYLVANIA $17105' Cr OFFICE OF
'

POLICY & PLANNING

July 27,.1984 - N2
.. -

.:
Roy C. Claypool, Ed.D. -

District Superintendent -

Owen J. Roberts School District
Administration Building
20 #1 ,

Po?tstown, PA 19464

Re: Limerick Nuclear Power Plant -- Emergency Response
Planning

Dear Dr. Claypool:

I am writing in response to your letter of June 27, 1984
requesting aid in notifying governmental agencies of deficiencies
in the emergency response plan for the Owen J. Roberts School
District in the event of an accident at the Limerick Nuclear
Generating Station. The Governor's Energy Council plays only a
small role in fixed nuclear facility emergency response planning
and is therefore not in a position to address the specific emergency
planning matters you have cited.

In response to your concerns, I would refer you to the
July 23, 1984 letter to you from the Director, Pennsylvania
Emergency Management Agency (PEMA). PEMA is the lead agency in
the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for coordination of radiological ,

emergency responsc planning, and as such is best able to address
the issues you raise. I hope that, through a cooperative effort,
your issues of concern can be readily resolved.

'

Very truly yours,
-m f, 7,

) ff-M .j .
" Z o ri ''G . Ferkin

Assistant Counsel
j - (717-783-9982)
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